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Class 5  Newsletter

We have had a fantastic ﬂrst week in class 5. The children have all settled in well and are
beginning to learn the daily routines.

This year our main topic is all about plants and animals although we will also cover several
festiuals from around the world. Our literacy will be based on elements from the topic.

In Literacy we have started to read '‘Mad About Minibeasts’. The children really enjoyed
watching short videos of some minibeasts and have started to think about their names.

In Numeracy we listened to number songs and used a white board to write our numerals too.

PE will take place on a Wednesday morning. Could you please send in a PE kit for your child
- thank you to those that already have. This week we completed 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt'

yoga.

Outdoor School will be every Thursday morning. We do this rain or shine so wellies and
waterproofs as well as a change of clothes are really useful. We went out this week and the
children all seemed to enjoy the rain... possibly more than some of the adults!!

This week our focus in Play and Leisure is transport. We explored the train set, Lego cars and
the car mat.




